
August 17, 1e64-

I an sorry Chet I never reo~1ved an answer to 

my lest letter ooncernin~ t~e Preedom Singers. The 

members of tbe YOW have urged me to wrtte R~aln to 

ltf''l if ~,here 1s any p<>8Sibllity of haviu• the 

~reetlom Singer~ in Green Bay. Is there 8.'!J.Y way ~e 

oan ~et in direct contact with t>•e sinrers tbeJl!­

selves? 

Sincerely, 

Jean r.1 ttle 
919 Bast wQlnut St. 
~reen Bay, W3acons1n 

RECEIVED 

AUG 19 1964 




